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2010  

Meeting Dates 
 

*Board Meets Monthly on the 

1st Monday at 7:00pm 
*(Except September, Meet 

on Last Monday in August) 

 
Membership Meets 

Monthly on the 2nd 

Wednesday at 7:30pm 

VFW Post # 3324 

E. 6th Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 
 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER 

President’s Message 
Springtime is finally upon us after a very snowy winter, and 
the weather is finally getting warm. The Club has planned 
some great events for this summer.  
 
On Friday, June 25th, we are planning to attend a Camden 
Riversharks Baseball game along with a tailgate party. (see 
page 2 for details)  
 
In July, the Club will be walking in the Runnemede Parade 
on the Black Horse Pike, Sunday the 4th of July and will 
participate with VFW Post #3324. We will join up afterward 
for the festivities at the VFW.  
 
On Saturday, August 21st  the “96th” Anniversary Family  
Picnic at “Soupy Island” (see flyer on page 5). We will be 
featuring the “Our Gang Band” this year. 
  
I hope that you may be able to join us for one or more of 
these planned activities this summer, it should be a lot of 
fun. 
 
Larry 

 

Visit the PACC website on the Internet, for up to date information at:  
http://www.pacc1914.org 

LITWAK BENEFIT 

On Sunday, April 18, 2010 a benefit was held for Loretta and Fred Litwak who lost their home and all of it’s 
possessions in February to a devastating fire. The PACC, Polish American Heritage Society, and various St 
Joseph’s Church Organizations in conjunction with Bellmawr VFW Post #7410 sponsored the benefit for the 
Litwak’s. There was a tremendous outpouring of love from Polonia for the Litwak’s at this event which in-
cluded a silent auction and great live music and plenty of food and drink. (See back page for more photos) 
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IN MEMORIAM  
May He Rest in Peace 

 

David White 

1941-2010 
 

Funeral Visitation 
Members meet at the Funeral Home (½) hour after 

the start of the viewing, as reported in the newspa-

per. 

POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

Sick Report 
Contact Bill Creato at 856-547-9266  

or Walt Piatek at 856-767-4284 “Get Well” 

wishes in the form of a card will mailed. 

Sick List 

Henry Budniak 

Joe Gliwa 

Stan Honrychs 

Leon Jaconski 

Walt Lyszkiewicz 

John (Mousey) Maleć 

Joe Prorok 

Mike Yanzuk 

Henry Yip 

Meeting Speaker’s Schedule 
 

None Scheduled During Summer Months 

 

 

 

Pinochle Tournament News 
New Season Starts Sept. 13, 2010 

Games begin   

at 7:30pm Monday Nights! 

(8:00pm on Board Meeting Nights) 

For more info contact: 

John Mojta, Chairman 

856-234-0143 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 
 

If you have email, 

please send us a 
message at 

mail@pacc1914.org 
We will add you to our 

email list. 

 

The PACC Newsletter 

Is 

Published 3 times a year 

in 

January, May,  

and 

September 

 

Moving? 

Please let us know in advance 

so that you may continue to 

receive this Newsletter. 

Send notice to: 
POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ   08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

INFORMATION CORNER 
By Bill Creato 

Do Not Dial Area Codes  809, 284, or 876   

The scam artists get you to return their call by 

telling you that it is information about a fam-

ily member who has been ill or to tell you 

someone has been arrested, died, or to let you 

know you have won a wonderful prize, etc.  

In each case, you are told to call the 809 num-

ber right away. Since there are so many new 

area codes these days, people unknowingly 

return these calls. If you call from the U.S. , 

you will  be charged $2,425.00 per-minute. 

Or, you'll get a long recorded message. The 

point is, they will try to keep you on the 

phone as long as possible to increase the 

charges. The 809 area code is located in the 

Dominican Republic ...The charges afterward 

can become a real nightmare. That's because 

you did actually make the call... If you com-

plain, both your local phone company and 

your long distance carrier will not want to get 

involved and will most likely tell you that 

they are simply providing the billing for the 

foreign company. You'll end up dealing with 

a foreign company that argues they have done 

nothing wrong. 

 

RIVERSHARKS BASEBALL 

TAILGATE PARTY 

FRIDAY JUNE 25, 2010 
———————————————— 
The PACC will once again sponsor a 

Riversharks Baseball Tailgate Party on 

Friday evening June 25th. Time 5:00pm 

Cost is $10.00 per person which in-

cludes a ticket (3rd base side) to the 

game, and food at the tailgate party 

with fireworks after the game.  
Please bring your own refresh-

ments as the Club will not be pro-

viding them. 

For Tickets and Information Contact: 

Rich Kozieja at (856) 931-0389 or 

Bill Creato at (856) 547-9266 or email 

mail@pacc1914.org 

Saint Joseph’s Church News 

Grammar School Reunion Mass  
Sunday, June 13, 2010 10:30am 

 
All former Grammar School students 

are invited to attend this Mass.  
Refreshments will be served in the 

Lower Parish Hall after Mass. 
 

Sponsored by St. Joseph’s History Society 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

2009 CHRISTMAS PARTY 
Our Annual Christmas Party was rescheduled because of the heavy snowstorm in December 2009, and was held on Sunday 

afternoon March 14, 2010. “Our Gang” Band performed. A great time was had by all. A special Thanks to Bob, Tom, and 

Kevin Wisniewski for the great food, the VFW Post 3324 for the place and Dan Steiner for putting it all together and making 

it a huge success! (Pictures below ) 

 More photos from our Christmas Party are posted on our website at:  http://www.pacc1914.org 

2nd Vice President Bill Creato presents the Samsung 32” HDTV 

to Stan Kasprzak who had the winning ticket  # 0764.  

The winning ticket was drawn at our Christmas Party. 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

The “Old Neighborhood”  Do  You Remember? 

Do you any have great memories of the old neighborhood in photographs that you would like to share with fellow members in 
future PACC Newsletters? For example, the Pulaski Day Parade, Street Scenes, Neighborhood Sports, PACC Socials, PACC 
Events, etc. Just as long as it pertains to the “Old Neighborhood”  You may submit them to us.  
We will scan them into a computer file for future newsletters and return the photograph(s) to you unharmed.  
Please contact  Rich Kozieja or Larry Gasperone for more info or email photos to: mail@pacc1914.org 

“Old Neighborhood” Photographs Wanted! 

PACC 2nd Vice President Bill Creato from 1955 Camden High School Yearbook 

(Photo Courtesy of Larry Gasperone) 

 Circa 1957      Camden County Record 

St Joseph’s High School 1961 Bisons   

Seated Front L-R George Plocharski, Fr. Ed Kordasiewicz, Al Litwa, Ray Maslowski. 

1995 PACC Past Presidents L-R Henry Budniak, Len Drozd, Dan Ciechanowski, Stan Mojta ,and 

Bruno Papryczki.                         (Photo Courtesy of Walt Piatek)                                                

Circa 1945 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB 

OF                                 

CAMDEN COUNTY, NJ 
-PRESENTS- 

“ 96
th

 ANNIVERSARY FAMILY PICNIC” 
Saturday, August 21, 2010 

(Rain or Shine) 

1:00 pm until 6:00 pm 

Featuring  

“Our Gang Band” 
-AT- 

Soupy Island 

Red Bank Avenue at the Delaware River 

National Park, New Jersey 
Food Will Be Served Between 1:30 PM and 4:30 PM 

 

Kielbasa 

Hamburgers and Hot Dogs 

Salads 

“Ice Cold” Refreshments 

Fresh Corn on the Cob 

                                                          2 Covered Pavilions 

Dancing 

2 Swimming Pools 

Merry-Go-Round and Slides 

Please Bring a Pitcher and Lawn Chairs 

         Donation:   ADULTS - $25.00     CHILDREN (under 16) $8.00 

 

Last Day To Purchase Tickets is Wednesday August 11, 2010 

Advance Ticket Sales Only! 
(No Tickets Will Be Sold At The Gate)! 

 

Please Make Check Payable to:                 P.A.C.C. 2010 Picnic 
650 Pierre Avenue 

Mantua, NJ 08051 

 

For Tickets and Information Contact: 
Dan Steiner 856-468-1215 

-or- 

Bob Wisniewski 856-779-7484 

Email us at: mail@pacc1914.org 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

LITWAK BENEFIT PHOTOS 

 More photos from the Litwak Benefit  are posted on our website at:  http://www.pacc1914.org 

 
If You Wish To Help 

Donations  May  Be  Sent  To: 
The Fred & Loretta Litwak  

Benefit Account 
c/o  The Bank 

200 Bridgeton Pike 
Mantua, NJ  08051 

Attention:  Iwona Shillingford 


